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In our Good Learning 

Book this week: 

Winter: Isla, Lily, Toby, 

Iris, Josiah, Harrison, 

Elliott, Shai, Charlie and 

Isaac. 

Spring: Isaac, Maisie, 

Lexie, Felix and William. 

Summer: Logan Bittner, 

Jasmine, Felicia, Nancy 

and Hallie 

  

26th January 2018 

Up-coming Dates: 

  1/2. Summer Class 

Sharing Worship 

6/2 Parents Evening 

8/2 Parents Evening 

26/2 Autumn Pencelli 

09/03 Stay and Play 

12/3 Summer Class 

Coffee Morning 

 

Message from the Deputy and Head 
 

We are finding it hard to believe that we are over half way through this short term 

already!   

But the next couple of weeks hold some key events for us.  Firstly, we have our 

Pupil Progress Meetings next week, when we discuss the learning of every child 

in the school and make plans as to how we can best support and further this for 

each individual.  For the first time we will also be looking at every child’s 

attendance as part of this meeting. Nationally if a child’s attendance at school 

slips below 90%, this is a cause for concern. If we have children who fall into this 

category, we are planning to involve parents in finding a way to address this 

issue.  We are sure that you understand the importance of good attendance for 

children’s learning.   

Then the following week is when we will be holding our Parents Evenings, when 

you will have the chance to meet and discuss your child’s progress with their 

teacher and have a chance to look at what they have been doing in school.  

Although these meetings are a great opportunity to talk about any concerns or 

issues that you have, please remember that we are always here, and the sooner 

that you let us know about something that is worrying you or your child, the 

quicker we can start to solve it. 

We are very pleased that William and Rhys Dimmock have joined us in Spring 

and Winter Classes – welcome to our school! 

Possible After-School Club 

Thank you to everyone who has let us know that they are potentially interested in this.  We will be looking at possible models and 

determining viability over the next couple of months.  We are planning to have further information on this to share with you before 

Easter. 

 Nutritional Information about School Dinners 

We have been asked if it is possible to share more information about the nutritional content of our school dinners.  All school dinner 

providers, including Mrs B’s who we use, have to follow strict government guidelines in the planning of their menus.  Mrs B’s has 

directed anyone who is interested in finding out more about this to the website http://www.schoolfoodplan.com/ 

They have also asked us to remind you that salad is available daily as a main meal choice and fruit as a dessert option; they add no 

fat to any of the vegetables; they use lean meats, with salmon being the oily fish required by the guidelines; their sponges are 

fatless and the chocolate shortbread is non-confectionary as it is made with cocoa. 

 

  

  

http://www.schoolfoodplan.com/


 

Spring Class had a great time on their trip to the Chippenham Dome. 

Reception enjoying their first Forest 

School session. 


